
On November 17 & 18, Montrose
will finish it’s Christmas shopping.

Cherry Creek Media is pleased to announce the 3rd Annual HappyNewMerryThanksMas shopping

experience – November 17 and 18 at Friendship Hall/Montrose County Fairgrounds & Event Center.

Thousands of Montrose and surrounding area shoppers will be able to start and finish their

Christmas shopping ALL IN ONE LOCATION – within the warm and happy confines of Friendship Hall.

Booth space for this incredible opportunity is going fast – don’t miss this chance to present

your merchandise to thousands of potential customers.  A General Retailer 10 x 10 booth is

only $350/10 x 20 $600 – sign up before September 1 and save $50.  Don’t wait –

call Cherry Creek Media today at 970.249.4546 today!


